
What a glorious season
to be alive! Share your
holiday with others
who need love and
attention. Let us all
band together to make
our communities a
better place for all. 
We invite everyone to
attend our Holiday
Tea on Thursday,
 December 11 @ 1:30.
Desserts will be
served.
 

During the month of
December we will be
donating our Casual
Day money to a local
food bank. 
 
Family night on
Tuesday, December
16 will be a great
evening of gift giving
to our residents and
fellowship with their
families & recognizing
our volunteers. Please
plan to attend this
wonderful holiday
event. Appetizers and
desserts will be served
from 5-7 pm.
 

Lafayette
 
 

 HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO
ONE AND ALL!!!

 
 
 
 
DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS
 
Carolyn Kessler 12/13
 
Ruthanna Oppy 12/31

 
 
Many blessings to you
and your families during
this holiday season. God
Bless.
 
Remember to spread
Christmas cheer
throughout the season.
Reach out to those in
need.
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Beauty Shoppe
Fridays at 9:30
 
Special Christmas light tours
this month in Lafayette & Frankfort.

 10:30 Current
events
 1:00 Food Club
 1:30 Year in review
 4:00 Fit n trim
 8:00 New Years Eve
Party
 

 
 10:30 Current
Events
1:00 Scrapbooking
4:00 Trivia DVD
6:30 Movie &
popcorn

10:30 Current events
  1:00 Ray Of Light
  4:00 Trivia
  6:30 Dance Moves
Gymnastics
Entertainment

10:30 Nick & Lynn
11:30 Current events
  1:00 Bible study
  4:00 Cuetivity time
  6:30 Old Time
Radio Show
 

 10:30 Current
events & stretching
  1:00 Peppermint
ornament craft
  4:00 Exercising
  6:30 Christmas light
tour Lafayette

 10:30 Current
events
   1:30 Cinnamon
ornament craft
   4:00 Cuetivity time
   6:30 Christmas
light tour Rankfort
 

10:30 Current events
  1:30 Pets for
People
  4:00 Cuetivity time
  6:30 Movie &
popcorn

9:30 Gospel Music
1:00 Church
2:00 Purdue
Christmas Convo
4:00 Trivia
6:30 BINGO

10:30 Current events
 1:00 Bickford Store
 2:00 Popcorn
stringing
 4:00 Cuetivity Time
 6:30 Memories DVD

10:30 Current events
 1:00  Food club
 4:00  Cuetivity time
 6:30  Sing a Long

10:30 Nick & Lynn
11:30 Current events
  1:00 Bible Study
  4:00 Cuetivity time
  6:30 Trivia book

 
10:30 Current Events
 1:30 Holiday Tea
 4:00 Cuetivity time
 6:30 Trivia dvd

10:30 Current events
  1:30 Games
  4:00 Cuetivity time
  6:30 Card Games

 10:30 Current
events
   1:30  Resident
choice activity
  4:00 Trivia Dvd
  6:30 Sing A Long
 
 
 
 
6:30 Movie &
popcorn
 

9:30 Gospel music
1:00 Church
4:00 Trivia
6:30 BINGO

10:30 Current events
 1:00  Piano Time
 4:00 Sing A Long
 6:30 Trivia DVD

 10:30 Current
events
11:00 Food Club
  1:00 Food Club
  4:00 Trivia DVD
5-7 Family Night
Holiday Special

10:30 Nick &  Lynn
11:15 Current events
  1:00 Bible study
   2-4 Employee
Holiday Luncheon
4:00 Old Time Radio
Show
6:30 Movie 

 10:30 Current
Events
 1:00 Resident &
Food Councils
4:00 Cuetivity time
6:30 Trivia dvd

10:30 Current events
  1:30 Card games
  4:00 Cuetivity time
  6:30 Bridging
Memories Dvd

 
 10:30 Current
events
 1:30 Resident choice
activity
 4:00 Trivia
 6:30 Movie &
popcorn
 
 
 
6:30 Christmas light
tour of Lafayette

9:30 Gospel music
1:00 Church
2:00 Charity
Hendress
4:00 Activity
6:30 BINGO
 

10:30 Victory
Christian Singers
11:15 Current events
 1:00  Holiday music
 4:00  Trivia
 6:30 Puzzle time

10:30 Current events
  1:00 Craft time
  4:00 Trivia DVD
  6:30 Cuetivity time

 10:30 Current
events
 1:00 Caroling &
eggnog
 4:00 Cuetivity time
 6:30 Christmas
 Movies 

Christmas
  9:30 Christmas
Parade on TV
10:30 Current events
  1:00  Caroling &
eggnog
  4:00  Fit n Trim
  6:30  BINGO
 

10:30 Current events
  1:00 Resident
Choice Activity
  4:00 Bridging
Memories DVD
  6:30 Sing A Long

10:30 Current events
 1:30 Resident choice
activity
 4:00 Trivia
 6:30 C ard Games 

9:30 Gospel music
1:00 Church
4:00 Old Time radio
show
6:30 BINGO

10:30 Current events
 1:00  Piano time
  4:00 Cuetivity time
  6:30 Movie &
popcorn
 

10:30 Current events
 1:00 Scrapbooking
 4:00 Trivia
 6:30 Bridging
Memories DVD
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